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1. Group work has continued in all areas of Strategic Plan: 

 Core Instruction:  Teachers and staff have been working on a Profile of a GLOBE 
Graduate.  Parents were sent an email on 9/17 asking for input and feedback on 
the draft.  *Please respond!* 

 DEI: Interviews with vendors for support were held on 9/3 and 9/5. 

 Facilities Committee continues work on master plans for UC and LC. 
 

2. An email communication about the Strategic Plan went out on 9/13 with a link to the full 

plan on the website. 

 
3. Presentations/updates to the Board will be made 3 times this Academic Year by 

NorthStar.  Information will be sent in advance of those sessions so that board members 
have time to read and reflect on the documents and meeting time can be optimally 
utilized for discussion and feedback. 
 

4. Strategic Planning Committee meeting teleconference – September 25, 2019 at 7:00p.  
Call-in information: 

(605) 313-5111 
Access code: 462038# 

 
END OF REPORT 
 


